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        The Minerals Management Service recently appointed S. Dian Lawhon to head the Office of Public Affairs. 

 Reporters interested in discussing current or future issues may contact her at 202-208-3983. Ms. Lawhon, a  

career public affairs officer, spent the past 21 years in the Department of Defense. She has an open door policy for  

all members of the press. Ms. Lawhon’s email address is dian.lawhon@mms.gov 
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